
  Town of Hadley 

         Office of the Town Clerk 

100 Middle St, Hadley, MA 01035 

 Telephone (413) 584-1590 

 

ATTENTION HADLEY VOTERS! 

POLLING LOCATION CHANGE TO NEW SENIOR CENTER 
Dear Voter: 

 

 Due to parking and scheduling issues the Select Board has determined that Hopkins Academy will no longer serve as the Polling Location for 

our one Precinct. As a voter in Precinct 1, you will now vote at the new Senior Center (Dining Room) for the following scheduled elections and all 

elections thereafter:   State Primary - Tuesday, Sept. 1, 2020, State Election - Tuesday, November 3, 2020. 

 

 *Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 54, Section 24 requires that the Select Board shall give notice by mail to each residence of one or more 

registered voters whose polling place is changed. 

 

You are hereby notified that the Select Board voted on July 8, 2020 to relocate Precinct 1 to the New Senior Center (Dining Room) 46 Middle 

Street, Hadley, MA 01035.   

                                              Sincerely, 

                                                 Hadley Select Board 
* (The State waived this requirement but each household will still receive a notice) 


